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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Jerry Slepack [mailto:slepack3036@comcast.net]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:16 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 

The passage of HB 2269 is crucial to support the implementation of the Cleaner Air Oregon program. We strongly urged 

its passage at this time. 

 

Thank you for your efforts on its behalf. 

 

Donna and Jerry Slepack 

3509 NW Raleigh St 

Portland 97210 

 

Sent from my iPad 


